

Part of PACE Academy Trust

New Valley Primary School

Old Lodge Lane, Purley, Surrey, CR8 4AZ Tel: 020 8660 1325

e-mail: office@newvalleyprimary.com

Head Teacher: Pete Steward Deputy Head: Sally Dubben

Friday 17th September 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian,

FA Wildcats Programme – Girls Football

We are delighted to announce that our Wildcats after school club at New Valley Primary School will be restarting this half term.

Wildcats is a FA programme delivered across the country. Wildcats are Girls' Football Centres that provide girls aged 5 to 11 years old with the opportunity to have fun, make friends and play football. The sessions are a great opportunity to welcome new girls into the game in a fun, safe, friendly environment. This Wildcats club is organised by the Palace for Life Foundation (Crystal Palace's official charity) with the aim of engaging more girls in football at a starter level, as well as improving their confidence in a sporting environment.

This new Wildcats Football club will be starting on **Wednesday 29th September** for girls in **Years 4/5/6** and the last session will be on **Wednesday 8th December**. The sessions will be held every Wednesday after school from **3:15-4:15.** Your child will need to have a full PE kit in school in order to participate in the club, as well as appropriate outdoor shoes to change into. They can bring their kit and change into it after school unless it is their class PE day.

Palace for Life will be following government guidance and working with the school to ensure the club is a Covid-19 secure environment. The coaches will be equipped with hand sanitizer, and equipment will be cleaned at regular intervals. Activities will be delivered using social distance guidelines, ensuring your child has a safe and fun experience.

The cost for the club is £2 per session, for the Autumn term it will be £20 for 10 weeks. Please book by credit/debit card on the Palace for Life website http://www.palaceforlife.org/. There are 16 places available for this club, therefore places will be on a first come, first served basis.

*Please note bookings are only taken for the full programme, bookings cannot be made for individual sessions.

If you have any further questions please contact Palace for Life directly at kierahewett-brown@palaceforlife.org or Miss Wingrave at willow@newvalleyprimary.com

Kind regards,

H. Wingrave

PE & Outdoor Learning Lead







